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Dear Mr Anderson
Ausgrid Public Lighting Pricing Proposal 2014-19

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the public lighting aspects of Ausgrid’s
Regulatory Proposal for 2014 -19.

Woollahra Council is a member of the SSROC Street Lighting Improvement Program.
This letter is to confirm that we support with the SSROC submission of 8 August 2014
and encourage the AER to give the matters raised close consideration.

Should you have any questions about this matter, please contact Cathy Edwards-Davis,

Manager Engineering Services on 02 9391 7127 or by email at cathy.edwards-
davis@woollahra.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely
/.. ,

Tom O’Hanlon
Director Technical Services
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